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NEWS SERVICE 

P. O. BOX 701 

November 21, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dear Sir: 

ea0112.44141 
1420 KILOCYCLES 

Thank you for your kind letter regarding reception 
of KTRE. We are happy to fully verify your report. 
Of course you know now the call letters are KTRE. 

We formally go on the air December 10th 
operating from 6 A.M. to midnight. 

If you ever hear us again, please let us know. 

Thanking you for your letter again, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

/' 
Fred Hill 
Chief Engineer 
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